Have you ever had questions about medicines?

We are seeking input on the areas that matter the most for future research in
the field of medicines and dementia.

Tell us what you think!

We would like to hear from:

e People living with dementia

e Carers, family members and friends of people living with dementia

e Healthcare professionals (including students) and/or staff members of healthcare
organisations who have any experience providing or facilitating care for people with
dementia

Participation in this study will involve filling in an anonymous questionnaire. It will take you
about 5-10 minutes.

To be eligible for this study you need to be at least 18 years old and Australian OR living
and/or working in Australia.

For more information and to complete the questionnaire online go to:

“Quality Use of Medicines in People Living with Dementia: Determining research priorities”
https://www.unisa.edu.au/research/qumprc/our-research/optimising-medicine-
use/#QUMDementia

OR for a paper copy with reply paid envelope to be sent to you, contact

Dr Emily Reeve, Phone: 08 8302 2757 or E-mail: priorities.dementia@unisa.edu.au

The study is being conducted by researchers from the University of South Australia, in
collaboration with researchers from the University of Sydney, Monash University and
University of New South Wales. And in partnership with the James Lind Alliance. The James
Lind Alliance aims to makes sure that health research funders are aware of the issues that
matter most to the people who need to use the research in their everyday lives.

The ethical aspects of this research project have been approved by the Human Research
Ethics Committee (HREC) of the University of South Australia (HREC #202847).
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